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Highlights of the Code Administrator Code of Practice (CACoP) Forum on 21st May 2019
At every meeting, CACoP share industry updates. These updates are individual Code developments which have cross code impacts for consideration and discussion by all Code Administrators with the intention that these are highlighted to you. Alongside the industry updates CACoP review the central modification register and horizon scan to ensure these are up to date. 
Alongside this the following was discussed:
· The CACoP Forward Work Plan for 2019 was agreed by all CACoP parties. This shows the aims of CACoP which are reflected in the deliverables for this year. The document can be found here under the CACoP principles tab, but will be subject to more discussion at our future face to face event. 
· Following all parties completing an individual review of their practices against the 14 CACoP principles, CACoP parties shared learnings in areas such as legal text, approaches to alternative modifications, implementation costs and the innovation principle. After much valuable discussion, Code Administrators can reflect on whether they wish to change anything within their workings. 
· CACoP deliverables were discussed including a newsletter due to be published before the end of the month – watch this space - and a face to face event scheduled for 16th July in London. An invite will be issued to you all in the next couple of weeks to attend this event. 
· Code administrators discussed Ofgem’s Supplier License Review and the Supplier of Last Resorts (SoLR) processes to see if consistency could be achieved throughout the Codes. 
For further information on CACoP please see https://www.nationalgrideso.com/codes/code-administration-code-practice or call Rob Marshall (CACoP chair for 2019) on 07824 518 958

